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16 December 1999 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/madam 
 
I write as a registered architect to express my strong opinion that the registration of architects in 
Australia is an important process which operates to the benefit of the community as a whole. I support 
the Architects Board of WA in their view that registration be retained and that a Uniform Act be 
introduced across Australia, administered by local boards. 
 
I would also stress that we already effectively operating in a deregulated environment, in which 
anyone, whatever their knowledge, qualifications or experience, can design and document any building 
they like. The best way for the public to identify those with appropriate qualifications is through 
registration. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(signature) 
 
Graham Kershaw 
B.A.(Hons.), Dip. Ed., B. Arch (Hons.)  
Registered Architect (WA) 
 
 
 


